
PROVIDING THE PATH TO NEW DEVELOPMENT
Omaha Public Power District takes great pride in meeting the 
energy needs of today, while planning and preparing for the 
needs of the future.

Papillion, Sarpy County, and the entire 
greater Omaha area are currently 
experiencing commercial, industrial and 
residential growth. To support this growth, 
OPPD will construct a new overhead high-
voltage transmission line, known as the 
Sarpy Transmission Project (STP) in the 
Papillion area.

The STP plan has been upgraded due to 
continued economic development interest 
in the area. Changes include a slight 
route modification, as well as equipment 
upgrades. 

By taking these steps now, OPPD will 
be able to accommodate anticipated and 
planned growth. Upgrades also help ensure 
electric service reliability in the area.

Route
 	The STP line will extend from north of 114th 

Street and Cornhusker Road to south of 144th 
Street and Schram Road. (see map on reverse 
side)

 	Modified route segments will extend STP closer 
to areas of anticipated and planned load growth.

Equipment upgrades
 	 �Previously planned 161 Kilovolt (kV) and 69 kV 

lines will now be upgraded to 345 kV and 161 
kV lines. 

 	 �The original proposed easement widths will not 
be impacted by these voltage changes.

 	 �Some of the project’s distribution lines, which 
were going to run underneath high voltage 
lines, will now be moved and could be buried.

NEED MORE INFORMATION OR HAVE COMMENTS?

oppdlistens.com

402-636-3062

October 2018
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